Copyright of FoundLetters.com

From:

Dr. Bret Wheels
Sr. Superintendent
Mercury Diagnostics
Manhattan, New York - 41253

April 14, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

I am very pleased to refer ‘Amy Wilson’ for a responsible job position in your association.

Amy was working under me at ‘Mercury Diagnostics’. She worked here for almost five years and during these years, I was always satisfied with her work. She didn’t give even a single chance for complaint. 

Amy is really a great nurse. She is very caring; every patient of our nursing home would be thankful to her for the utmost care she would take of them while nursing. She is very skilled in her field and has wide experience dealing with different patients. I would say that she knows the ‘magic’ to lessen the pain of a patient.

She is patient, responsible and a good care-taker. She likes her work and loves to help people. Amy received recognition for her excellent work at our nursing home many times.

I proudly recommend Amy Wilson, a truly caring nurse in your association.
Regards,

Dr. Bret Wheels
Sr. Superintendent
Mercury Diagnostics
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